
 
 

 

 

 

The Residency at Hidden Acres is a one-year integrated master’s degree program designed to 
educate, equip, and empower the next generation of servant leaders for a lifetime of Christian ministry. 

 

Financial Details 
 

A primary goal of The Residency’s academic option is to launch residents who are not only equipped for 
ministry but also debt free. While an average Christian college master’s degree distance learning program can 
cost well over $13,000 and take two years to complete, this one-year program not only covers the cost of the 
entire degree program but also includes room and board and the ability to earn a net income of up to $4,100.  
 

Income: Residents receive a $9,600 ($800/mo, 12 months) work stipend from Hidden Acres and a $5,000 

ministry scholarship ($500/mo, 10 months) from the ministry in which they are placed. That’s $14,600 of 
income for the year.  

 

Expenses: The program cost is $3,000 for the year. This covers housing, food, professional development 

trips, and Hidden Acres gear. Residents also pay tuition to one of the two universities ($7,500 for Anchor or 
$10,800 for Clarks Summit). 

 

Net Income: Residents earn enough in one year from the stipend and scholarship to cover the cost of the 

program fee and tuition from either Anchor or Clarks Summit.  
 

Resident Net Income 
 Anchor Christian Degree Clarks Summit Degree 

Work Stipend  9600  9600 

Ministry Scholarship  5000  5000 

Program Cost -3000 -3000 

Tuition -7500 -10800 

Net Income 4100 800 
 

Housing: Residents live in the Pavilion at Hidden Acres with other residents and the students in The Ministry 

School, our undergraduate gap year program. During the summer, residents will move to different housing at 
Hidden Acres, depending on their position on our summer staff. 
 

Food: Residents have access to food at the Hidden Acres dining hall whenever meals are being served. This 

will include a staff lunch every day during the week and typically 3-6 meals on the weekend, depending on the 
groups that are at camp. Residents may also have access to leftovers from the dining hall when available.  

 
 

Visit hacamps.org for more information.  

Email eric.smith@hacamps.org with any questions. 
 

 

 

 

 

https://www.hacamps.org/
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